
                          Class 5 Newsletter                 Spring Term – 27/05/2022  

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

 

In Class… 
 

Wow! The last few weeks have been super busy! 
 
SATs 

We have completed our SATs tests, including time for eating toast and sweeties!  The children were 

fantastic ALL WEEK...they were an absolute credit to you as their parents and to Lea Endowed with their 

concentration and resilience.  I am so proud of them all!  

 

Safer Cycling 

The children have now all completed ‘Passport to Safer Cycling’.  They listened carefully and really enjoyed 

the course!  I am sure you will agree that this is an essential life skill that the children need. 

 

Jubilee Celebrations 

This week we have celebrated The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee!  We have written to The Queen to congratulate 

her and hopefully we will receive a reply!  We have also been singing the national anthem and had a full day 

of celebrations on Friday, including a Jubilee Picnic lunch! 

 

We have also been exploring the use of calculators in Maths lessons.  

In R.E. we have been reflecting on Ascension and Pentecost through artwork and poetry. 

In History, we have been finding out about key events in the 1960s and we have created  

some fantastic ‘pop art’ in the style of Andy Warhol.  In Science, we have been finding out  

about the effect of exercise on our heart rate and why this happens.  

Don’t Forget! 
 

OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 
8:30am until 8:45am.  Please feel free 
to visit our classroom and ask any 
questions you may have.  
 
*P.E. kits on Fridays please (please 
note – there will be no additional P.E. 
on the 2 weeks we are swimming) 

Important Dates 
 

 Friday 27th May – school finishes for half term 
 Monday 13th June – school re-opens @ 8:45am 
 Tuesday 14th June – Class Photos 
 w/b 20th June Y6 Swimming starts – we will swim EVERYDAY for 2 

weeks! 
 Wednesday 6th July pm – Year 6 ENTERPRISE Summer Fayre (parents 

will be welcome) – more information to follow 
 Sunday 10th July – Leavers’ Service @ St. Christopher’s Church 
 Thursday 16th July  @ 6pm – Y6 Leaver’s Play 
 Thursday 21st July @ 10am – Leavers’ Service in school (parents will 

be welcome) 
 Friday 22nd July @ 2pm – School closes for the summer holidays 

 

Special News  
Congratulations to last week’s and this week’s winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Emmanuel – for a beautifully written, meaningful poem about The Holy Spirit 
Faye - for a beautiful piece of Artwork in a 1960s style.  She took great care over it!  Well done. 
Harry – for listening so well during cycling and following instructions.  Fantastic   
Christian Value 
Katie – for showing courage and resilience during Safer Cycling. 
Kara and Ruby – for showing courage during cycling.  Fantastic attitudes from both children!  Well done  

Miss Morris  
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